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Comments: I oppose this project. It would not be good for the local economy and it would be detrimental to the

local ecosystem. Particularly, I believe human/bear interactions would increase with an influx of new residents.

There is already a housing crisis across Montana, more high-income neighborhoods is not the solution. 


